
Dear Taxpayers, 

 

For your safety and the safety of our colleagues in current situation the personal administration 

of he tax matters of the taxpayers – mainly authentication of the form issued by the foreign 

authority, insurance relationship (T1011) – working abroad (and returning from there) cannot 

be provided in present circumstances. 

 

The necessary forms are placed here, you can take them. Please fill them in at home and send 

to us by post or put them into the dedicated box. 

 

We ask our taxpayers to visit our taxpayer service offices only when it is urgent, or if the case 

cannot be administered without personal visit. 

 

We rely on your understanding. 

 

National Tax and Customs Administration 


